MMH employees carve out a friendly competition

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

A few of the employees in the business office at Melissa Memorial Hospital displayed
their creative efforts last week as they competed in a friendly pumpkin decorating
competition. Pictured from left are Deb Schimonitz, Chole Villalobos, Paula Strode,
Cassie Sieck, Melissa Prante and Sharon Bernard. Hospital staff as well as those visiting
the hospital were encouraged to vote for their favorite pumpkin design.00
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